Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

PRESS RELEASE 1/3/03


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT WARREN WHITNEY: 666-3376

Subject:
Friends of Merrymeeting Bay’s Speaker Series Presents: Butterflies and their Life Histories
Speakers:    
Christopher Livesay, Avocational Lepidopterist
When:

Wednesday, January 8th at 7 p.m. 
Where:
Bridge Academy, Dresden
Join the Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) on Wednesday, January 8th at 7 p.m. at the Bridge Academy in Dresden for the fourth presentation in FOMB’s 2002-2003 Speaker Series: Butterflies and their Life Histories, presented by Christopher Livesay.

Christopher Livesay has traveled throughout Maine, the US, and other parts of the world to study butterflies.  In this presentation he will describe the life history of butterflies, describe and show the differences in butterflies that are found in different parts of Maine, as well give hints on how to attract butterflies to your back yard.  He will display some specimens from his collection, including vibrant butterflies from the tropics.

The Speaker Series takes place monthly from October to May.  On February 12, Frank Burroughs and Gary Lawless will read selected passages from Robert Tristram Coffin’s Kennebec: Cradle of the Americas.  The series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program.   Valuable door prizes are donated by Patagonia.  Additional help is provided by the Brunswick Topsham Land Trust, The Nature Conservancy, the Maine Island Trail Association and the Lower Kennebec Regional Land Trust. Refreshments will be served. To receive more information on FOMB’s programs and a schedule of the 2002-2003 speaker Series, call Warren Whitney, Executive Director of Friends of Merrymeeting Bay, at 666-3376.

SCHEDULE CHANGE.  Please note that Selected Readings from Kennebec: Cradle of the Americas was listed for November, but will now be in February.

